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An adjourned meeting of the Board of Supervisors of Albemarle County, Virginia, was held on 
November 14, 2019 at 3:00 p.m., at 1350 Arrowhead Valley Road, Charlottesville, Virginia.  This meeting 
was adjourned from November 13, 2020.  The purpose of the meeting was to allow a quorum of the 
Board to attend a ribbon cutting celebration for Potter’s Craft Cider.    

 
PRESENT:  Mr. Norman G. Dill, Ms. Ann Mallek, Ms. Liz A. Palmer and Mr. Rick Randolph. 
 

 ABSENT:  Mr. Ned Gallaway and Ms. Diantha H. McKeel. 
 

The meeting was called to order at 3:05 p.m., by the Vice Chair, Mr. Randolph.  
 
Governor Ralph S. Northam and Virginia Secretary of Agriculture and Forestry Bettina K. Ring, 

and others made remarks.   
 

At 3:42 p.m., Mr. Randolph adjourned the meeting to November 20, 2019, 1:00 p.m., Lane 
Auditorium.    
 
 
 
 
 
 ________________________________________      
 Chairman                       
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